

Lancaster University Archery Club Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Date- 61st March 2021

Time – 8:00pm

Type of Meeting: Week 18

Chair: Rosie Irwin Holbrey

Location: Zoom

Invitees: Rosie Irwin Holbrey (RIH), Jacob Kellock (JK), Jesse Phillips (JP), Peter Cox (PC), Jack Tuominen (JT), Will Kellett (WK), Sean Maclver (SM), Charlotte Brocksom (CB), Killian Higgins (KH), Alex Gaffney (AG)

Members Present: Rosie Irwin Holbrey, Jacob Kellock, Jesse Phillips, Jack Tuominen, Will Kellett, Sean Maclver, Charlotte Brocksom, Alex Gaffney

Members Absent: Killian Higgins, Peter Cox

Agenda:

- Further discussion of roles
- Post-AGM social?
- Newsletter
- LUSU hustings
- Handover plans
- AOB

Further discussion of roles

- If sure what role you're going for add to list
- LZ will run for safety
- AG will go for president if someone helps with emails. CB fine to help with emails.
- JP will go for training
- Two going for captain unsuccessful candiate could be made vice if winner agrees? at the end of the AGM ask if anyone who didn't get the role ask if there's another free position they'd like to go for?

Post-AGM social?



- Do it on the discord instead of zoom? don't have to create new meeting every 40mins
- Game Among us? Jackbox? tabletops?

Newsletter

- JP wants to release a newsletter before the next AGM list of all exec roles
- Ptrevor photoshoot?
- Promoting fitness? archery may be returning.

LUSU hustings

- Do we let people advertise on the facebook page? don't want to spam VP sports is relevant – only let the people relevant to archery
- What about LGBT? we've accepted before wanted to attend a meeting only let them advertise on facebook
- Minimising spam is very important as AGM coming up

Handover plans

- AGM to Roses is 7/8 weeks
- Is a meeting a week too much? do once every two weeks and people do extra handover in private if necessary main one is safety is very hands on
- Concern about PC not completing handover need to check the handover doc

Return to archery (outdoors)

- 29th March archery should be returning in easter holidays
- As often as possible twice a week seems like max 15 bosses at one shoot
- When Saturdays would be popular see another during the week could split 6 hours into two 3 hour sessions

AOB

- Tshirts and hoodies? some do want them for this year there might be a minimum amount ask at AGM and in newsletter LUAC patches?
- AGM biscuits? people have to buy their own biscuits to run against?
- Need to make sure any club equipment leant out is returned safely

Meeting adjourned – 9:17pm